
Telephone: +265 1 776500 

                  +265 8 83644074 

                  +265 9 99971676 

Email:  dg@npc.mw 

Website: www.npc.mw  

 

All communication should be addressed to 

the Director General. 

 

 

 

              National Planning Commission  

               Chief M’Mbelwa House, 2
nd

  Floor      

City Centre, P/Bag B316, 

              Lilongwe 3, Malawi. 

 

   

REF.NO: NPC/DEV/8/5              Date 30
th
 April 2020 

 

The Director, 

Office of Intergovernmental Support  

and Coordination for Sustainable Development, 

Department of Economic and Social Affairs, United Nations, 

New York, USA 

 

Att:  Ms. Anna Oñate Bovino 

Ms. Maam Agyeben 

 

SUBMISSION OF THE VOLUNTARY NATIONAL REVIEW (VNR) KEY MESSAGES FOR THE 

REPUBLIC OF MALAWI 

 

The National Planning Commission for the Republic of Malawi presents its compliments to 

the Office of International Support and Coordination for Sustainable Development in the 

Department of Economic and Social Affairs; and has the honour to refer to the submission 

of the Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) Key Messages to the organizers of 2020 High 

Level Political Forum (HLPF) on Sustainable Development. The Commission, as the VNR 

Secretariat, is therefore pleased to submit the Key VNR Messages from the VNR Report to 

be presented at the High Level Political Forum in July 2020.  

 

While considering the submission of the VNR Key Messages for the Republic of Malawi, 

accept assurance of the Commission highest consideration.  

 

 

Thomas Chataghalala Munthali, PhD 

DIRECTOR GENERAL  

 

CC:  The Chief Secretary to Malawi Government; 

The United Nations Resident Coordinator in Malawi; 

Secretary for Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation; 

Secretary to the Treasury, Ministry of Finance, Economic Planning and Development; 

The Ambassador, Permanent Mission for Malawi to the United Nations. 
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